Dalgleish, Jordan

To: jsteenlaw@tulsacoxmail.com
Subject: RE: Judicial Nominating Committee

From: jsteenlaw@tulsacoxmail.com [mailto:jsteenlaw@tulsacoxmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, May 08, 2018 4:06 PM

To: Dalgleish, Jordan <jdalgleish@brokenarrowok.gov>

Subject: RE: Judicial Nominating Committee

The Judicial Nominating Committee for the City of Broken Arrow met on April 26, 2018 and unanimously recommended
that Steve Edgar and Dennis Sagely both be retained as Municipal Judges.
In attendance were Jeff Steen, Bob Stubblefield, Tom Chatterton, Archer Honea, Larry Pennington and Pablo Aguirre.

Jeff Steen

Attorney at Law

404 W. Broadway

Broken Arrow, Ok. 74012
918/258-6522
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